
 

 
 
 
 
 

29 January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
You are warmly invited to the Year 9 Virtual Options Evening on Wednesday, 10 February. During                               
the evening, Mr Francis-Black, Assistant Headteacher, will give details of the range of subjects and                             
courses available to your child and how they should go about making their choices. The                             
presentation will start at 7pm using a ​Zoom Webinar and will be followed by an opportunity to                                 
discuss options with subject leaders. 
 
Students will already have received an electronic copy of the ​options booklet ​which outlines all                             
possible courses and it would be helpful if students could have this open on the evening along with                                   
any notes they may have made using the ​options planning document​ that has been shared by tutors.  
 
To assist further in making these choices we have also created an ​online options hub which contains                                 
a short video from subject leaders to explain in more detail what students can expect from their                                 
courses. Contact details for each subject can also be found on this hub and it will be updated ready                                     
for the options evening with links for online meetings in each subject. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you on 10 February. 

 
Alan Francis-Black 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://zoom.us/j/94480195217?pwd=T1FoYUI5eVZ3R2JjUzJNZ3FVK0Q4UT09
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LkyaeOWbh2gdtfEBsf64WfcxxrocNARy/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vS6R0RCo8Jdk_r-Gka3Ju8CmdHjec2Nu3GIj_9TS_98fdnje6Rgi_RgFOrNlpno-BY829rawQjaJxw9/pub
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vTfutxaKfvSZfMJ59pWRGx2jUNm4rdF7sbN_SF3GJK6wzCUDaX2qs9XmyZ8O3325sAPTtbPWupl2Ij2/pub?start=false&loop=false&delayms=6000000

